
The Big Sing 
The year 3 and 4 children took part in ‘The Big Sing’ just before Easter.  This was a
fabulous singing for wellbeing project and we would like to thank all the parents
who came along to watch. 
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Uniform Please ensure that nail varnish, makeup and
hair dye are removed for school.

Holy Week Celebrations  

Our Holy week
celebrations were  a lot of
fun before Easter, please
check out all the photos
on Seesaw and the
website.   A big thank you
to Mrs Edwards, Culain
Morris, Lizzie Womack and
Reverend Adrian  for
supporting this event.

Welcome back for the summer term, we are hoping that it will bring lots of sunshine!  As the
weather improves please remember to apply any suncream before school and ensure that your

child has a hat and water bottle in school each day.
Please keep an eye on Seesaw as that is where we will post additional events and activities.  You

can also subscribe to the school website calendar.

https://www.leintwardineprimary.org/calendar/?calid=1&pid=3&viewid=1


Healing

April
Thursday 25th 

Year 5 – to Court of Noke – Spring Greens 
Monday 29th

Golf Experience Day - all children in PE Kit 

May
Monday 6th - BANK HOLIDAY
Tuesday 7th- Wednesday 8th

 Oakerwood Trip  year 3/4
13th – 16th 

SATS week (Year 6) 

HALF TERM  27th - 31st May

June
3rd – 7th

Times Tables Check Week (Year 4)
Wednesday 12th - Friday 14th
 Chester Trip (years 5 and 6)

Thursday 20th 
Year 6 Leavers Service at the Cathedral 

July
Wednesday 3rd

Aberystwyth Trip for R, 1, 2
Thursday 4th 

Sports Day
Friday 5th

School BBQ
Wednesday 10th 

9.15-10.20 Swap up morning 
Key stage 2 Afternoon Performance - start time to be confirmed

Thursday 11th 
Key stage 2 Evening performance -start time to be confirmed

Friday 19th 
Leavers Assembly (am)

Dates for this term

This year as part of open
gardens there will be a mini

garden competition. Gardens
will be displayed in the village.  
There will be more information

on this coming soon. 



In January this year we retired Ben our school
dog as he was beginning to struggle with a heart

condition that he had had  for most of his life.  
Sadly over Easter Ben passed away in his sleep.  

As the first school dog at Leintwardine he made a
difference to staff and children alike.  During

collective worship the older children shared their
memories of Ben.   We look forward to introducing

a new school dog in the future. 

Pond Project 
We are currently raising funds for a pond development at the
Jubilee Field, this project is being developed to increase the
biodiversity of our outdoor learning site and to enhance the

outdoor learning opportunities for our children.  If you know of
any  funding grants, individuals or businesses that would be

able to help us with this development please let us know.   

Something to keep them
busy in half term
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